
 
  

 

                   The Land Acknowledgement Statement 
 
 
 

 

     We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the 
traditional lands of the Coast Salish, Snohomish and 
Tulalip Peoples, as we begin to heal. Everett Public Schools 
is committed to improving the relationship and identifying 
indigenous people, exploring our true selves. We express 
our deepest respect and gratitude to the ancestors of this 
land. We strive to create equitable outcomes and build a 
culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, 
staff and community!   
  
 
 
 
  


